
From: Elizabeth P. Hayden  
Sent: Friday, July 13, 2018 12:42 PM 
To: Saunders, Cathy <csaunder@london.ca> 
Subject: 172 Central 

  

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

I write to express my support of 172 Central becoming a designated heritage property, and am 

strongly opposed to its demolition.  

  

One of the best things about our city is its beautiful old buildings. I ask that you do all you can to 

preserve this important part of our town's history and heritage.  

  

Thanks for your time. 

 Elizabeth 

 --  

EPH 

  
Elizabeth P. Hayden 
Professor, Associate Chair (Graduate Studies) 
Department of Psychology, Brain and Mind Institute 
 

mailto:csaunder@london.ca

